
Thank you Tim Hortons and Thompson! 
We raised $13,729.50 during the Tim Hortons 
Holiday Smile Cookie event. Thank you Tim 
Hortons for making us recip-
ients of this program. And 
thank you to the people, 
business and organizations 
who purchased Holiday 
Smile Cookies during the 
third week of November. 

Half of the money raised will 
go to support our food secu-
rity program. This program 

delivers hampers to low income seniors who 
have mobility or other health-related challeng-

es. The other is for Tim Hortons 
Foundation Camps.  

We appreciate the kindness, 
support and wonderful hospital-
ity of Ronak and his staff at Tim 
Hortons. 

And we especially appreciate 
the volunteers who got 
the pre-orders and did 
other leg work! 

December 2024 

Reserve your spot                
at the Christmas dinner           

by December 3!!! 
Our annual Christmas dinner is Tuesday, De-
cember 10 at noon in the gymnasium of the 
TRCC. The dinner is free to Seniors/Elders, 
but only if you register by the end of day De-
cember 3. To register, phone 204-677-0987 
or email thompsonseniors55@gmail.com. 

Plan ahead for the Nelson Little 
concert in January 

Nelson Little is a rising star in country music. 
Born in Thompson (nephew of Leonard Lit-

tle), he makes his home in Portage la Prairie. 
But he will be performing in Thompson Janu-

ary 25. Details to come. 
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Check out these coming events: 

Congregate meals December 3 and 17 are at 
the TRCC Concession. There will be no con-
gregate meal December 24 and 31. 

Seniors Drop-ins: At TRCC Tuesdays from 
1:30 to 3:30 (except December 24 and 31) and 
at the Legion Fridays from 1:30 to 3:30 p.m. 

Rafflebox online 50/50 draw. Draw date Janu-
ary 6, 2025. Details to come. 

Nelson Little country concert Saturday, Janu-
ary 25. Details to come. 

For loan/give-away: wheelchairs, walkers, 
shower seats and hearing aid batteries. 

SOS donates approximately 1,000 pounds of food! 
Thank you to the R. D. Parker students who 
are part of the Students Offering Service pro-
gram. They collected and donated approxi-
mately 1,000 pounds (more than 450 kilo-
grams) of food to our food security program. 

Other schools and organizations have also 
supported this program, with the most recent 
being Deerwood School and the Church of 
Latter Day Saints. We appreciate the efforts 
of all who donate. 

Volunteer opportunity for Seniors 

The Hospital Gift Shop needs volunteers. Train-
ing is provided. The times most often needed 
are Tuesdays from 1:30 to 3:30 pm., mornings 
from 9:30 to 11:30, and Saturday and Sunday 
afternoons. Call Cathy Pellizarro at 204-679-
5007 for more information. 

Sign up for a free                 
Christmas Workshop! 

Skills Shop North invites Seniors/Elders to a 
Christmas Workshop. It includes painting and 
assembling a wooden Christmas tree, and 
painting wooden ornaments made on a laser 
cutter. You can keep your creations! If you 
want your ornament customized, please let us 
know seven days in advance.  

The workshop is Saturday, December 7 from 
1 to 3 p.m. If there are more than 8 people 
registering, a second session could be added 
from 10 a.m. until noon. To register, call 204-
677-0987. 


